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Heller Congratulates Sally Jewell 
(Washington, D.C.) – U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) issued the following statement following his vote in support of Sally Jewell to be Secretary of the Interior. 

“I had the opportunity to sit down with Sally Jewell prior to her confirmation to familiarize her with the challenges and opportunities we have in Nevada regarding our vast public lands. Working with her on policies that will enhance our ability to responsibly manage the Silver State’s public lands and resources is a top priority.  Congratulations to Ms. Jewell on her nomination and I look forward to a productive partnership,” said Senator Dean Heller.
###

